
NOTICE OF A CANCELLED MEETING  
OF THE 

CITY OF BUTLER, INDIANA 
PARKS RECREATION BOARD 

 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Butler Parks Recreation Board has cancelled their scheduled 
meeting for Tuesday, September 26, 2023 for 5:30 p.m.   

The cancellation is due to the lack of quorum of the members to hold a meeting.   

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Tuesday, October 24, 2023 at 5:30 p.m.     

Parks Recreation Board, City of Butler, Indiana 

Parks Recreation Board Secretary 
 
Vivian Likes 
Butler City Planner  
 

 


